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The Sulphur Institute is proud to host the Sulphur World Symposium 2014 — an annual event that attracts sulphur 
industry leaders for two days of expert speakers, networking events, and industry tours. TSI's last symposium held in 
North America brought together senior management delegates from various aspects of the sulphur industry. TSI is 
projecting record-breaking attendance at this year's event in Long Beach, California, USA. 

 
For the most up-to-date information on or to register for the Sulphur World Symposium 2014 visit: 
www.sulphurinstitute.org/symposium14 
 

 
 

Phosphate Fertilizer Outlook 
Mike Rahm, Vice President of Market and Strategic Analysis 
The Mosaic Company 
   

Several factors including continued strong end-user demand, lean pipeline inventories, several planned or 
unplanned production outages, a run-up in sulphur costs, and significant logistical disruptions have 
combined to cause the sharp spike in phosphate prices during the first quarter of 2014.  The near term 
outlook will hinge on the level of agricultural commodity prices, India’s import appetite, Chinese export 
economics and incremental supplies from recently commissioned capacity.  Long term supply and demand 
fundamentals continue to look relatively balanced and stable.  
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